
 

Welcome from the APRIA 2017 Organising Committee 
  

Dear APRIA Members and Friends,  

  
Welcome to the 2017 Annual Conference of the Asia-Pacific Risk and Insurance Association 

(APRIA). On behalf of the Conference Organising Committee and the Insurance Department of 

Poznań University of Economics and Business (PUEB) we would like to offer our sincere and 

warm welcome to each and every participant. 

This year the hosting city of the Conference is Poznań, one of the oldest, biggest and most 

developed cities in Poland, combining tradition and modernity. We are very happy to host the 

21st APRIA Annual Conference this summer at our University in Poznań (which last year 

celebrated its 90th anniversary) and in Poland.  

You can learn more about the Conference at our website http://apria2017.syskonf.pl/  

Registration will be opened very soon. The subject of this year’s Conference is “Challenges in 

the Insurance Market: Transparency and Consumer Protection”. 

For our Guests we have prepared several options of accommodation at very competitive 

prices.  Additionally, we would like to invite you to discover the beautiful area of Poznań and 

other famous Polish cities. A 1-day tour the day following the Annual Meeting and longer 

options before the Conference will be available for Conference participants. Some of the most 

popular destinations have been selected for you to visit.  

It is an honour for the Insurance Department of PUEB (the oldest one in Poland with almost 

70 years of history) to be the hosting institution of the 2017 APRIA Conference. We will do 

our best to maintain the great traditions of previous APRIA meetings and to make this year’s 

event unforgettable. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at:  

apria2017@konf.ue.poznan.pl 

 
 We look forward to greeting you in person! 

 

 

         Professor Jacek Lisowski    Professor Piotr Manikowski 

     Head of Insurance Department        Chair of the Organising Committee 
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